
From: Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2025 1:31 PM
To: Care Coordination
Subject: CoC News: Upcoming Committee Meetings and Announcements

 Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when opening 
attachments or links. 

Meeting Postponed: Service Provider Forum

The quarterly Service Provider Forum, scheduled for Thursday, February 20, 
2025, has been postponed. 

The Office of Care Coordination, on behalf of the CoC, will provide 
communication at a later date related to the rescheduling of the first quarter 
Service Provider Forum meeting. 

If you have questions about the Service Provider Forum meeting, please 
contact the Office of Care Coordination at CareCoordination@ocgov.com with 
the subject line "Service Provider Forum Meeting". 
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